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Mathletic Awards 

 

Record of 

Achievements 
In Mathletics this week 3 children 

have achieved their gold award.  

Excellent work and a huge well done 

to… 

 

 Harriet Morton (1LP)  

 

 

 

Shaswar Rafiq (1LP)  

 

 

 

 

Scarlett Turner (1LP)  

 

 

 

Please can parents be respectful 

when parking in the church car 

park. We've had a complaint that 

cars are blocking parking spaces, 

children are being allowed to run 

about whilst parents are standing 

talking and people are parking in 

reserved spaces.  

We have also had a complaint on 

Foster Road around cars blocking 

people’s driveways and stopping 

access for emergency vehicles.  

Please be mindful when parking 

and dropping children off. 

 

A big thank you to Leanimals and 

Burrows for being generous with their 

raffle donations.  

The raffle has been drawn. Please 

see below for a list of winners and 

their prizes. 

Talking Chewbacca: Arthur 1RE 

Remote control car: Ashleigh F1 

Burrows Teddy: Phoebe Y3 

Burrows Teddy: Rohan F2 

Leanimals £50: Isaac F1 

Leanimals £50: Harry Y5 

Leanimals £50: Renae Y3 

Model car: Nicholas F1 

Pencil case: Ashton Y1 

Pencil case: Karson Y3 

Burrows umbrella: Isla Y1 

Burrows beanie hat: Holly Y3 

A  huge thank you to the whole 

school community for raising an 

amazing £2825. It truly is wonderful to 

see so many people coming togeth-

er for such a worthwhile cause.  If 

you have any further sponsor money 

to send in, please do this through the 

just giving link.  

 

Batten’s Disease 

Awareness Day Throughout this week parents and carers 

will be receiving their child’s record of 

achievement. These will be sent home 

electronically along with a Google form 

for parents to complete.  

 

As another reminder, Friday 1st July is a 

school inset day. 

School will be closed to pupils but staff 

will be in school. 

On Monday 4th July children will be  

starting in their new classes.  

New class information was sent out last 

week for all children.  

 

 

 

 

 

This week is the last week for our year 6 

pupils. They have been an amazing year 

group and the whole staff will be sad to 

see them go but are also full of             

anticipation to hear of the many     

amazing things they accomplish in their 

futures.  

The PTA would like to thank Seasons    

Restaurant for donating £250 towards 

their end of year 6 leavers party. 

Car Parking 

Complaints 
Farewell Year 6 

Diary Dates 



Attendance Information 

The WINNER 

 for week 

13/6/22 to 17/6/22 

with 

96.7% 

Is... 

CLASS F2L! 

 

 

 

 

WELL DONE! 

 

Class Attendance 

     Class F2A          -   88.1% 

     Class F2L          -   96.7% 

     Class 1LP  -  81.3% 

     Class 1RE         -   94% 

     Class 2BP  -   96.2% 

     Class 2KB         -    96% 

     Class 3GS         -    96.1% 

     Class 3LT   -    88.7% 

     Class 4ES  -    91% 

     Class 4MS         -    80.4% 

     Class 5LW  -    95.3% 

     Class 5MM        -    93.5% 

     Class 6ER  -    86.1% 

     Class 6SO         -    92.3% 

 
 

97% - excellent attendance 

90 - 96% - okay but try harder 

less than 90% - improvement 

needed next week 

Punctuality  

Please ensure your children arrive at school, for 

when the doors open.  

Doors open in KS2 at 8.40am and at 8.45am in KS1.  

Absences  

If your child is ill and will not be coming to school, 

please phone and let us know in the morning.  

Tel - 01709 543704  

School Meals Week Beginning 20th June 2022. Week 3.  

Please visit https://www.wickersleynorthfieldprimary.co.uk/parents/school-dinners for further information.  

 
 Who’s Reading What? 

Year 1 are currently 

reading Hairy Maclary 

by Lynley Dodd. Scan 

the QR code to find out 

more and be inspired. 

https://www.wickersleynorthfieldprimary.co.uk/parents/school-dinners

